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      Take the stairs
      to the 1st floor

      Take the stairs
      to the 1st floor

The Colloquium will be held in Aula Magna Orabona (red dot in the map), which is easily reachable from both 
entrances of the Politecnico (Via Orabona, 4 or Via Re David, 200), by following the arrows on the map or the 
signals on the walls.
 
Please notice that there are two entrances to Aula Magna Orabona, one at the first and one at the second floor. 
The registration desk will be on the first floor.


	Diapositiva 1

